
Janet Draper 
 

I am writing to urge you to enforce the wild rice sulfate standard rather than weaken it. What is bad
for wild rice and fish is bad for us all. I hope you will act to control the pollution of Minnesota's
waters rather than encouraging it.

You will notice I live in Michigan now, but until recently I lived in Duluth and I still care about
Minnesota.

Sincerely,

Janet Draper


